
OES Principal’s Report – May 19, 2010 

 
Current Enrollment: 391     
 
PPCD –10       
Pre-Kindergarten – 33 
Kindergarten – 58 
First Grade – 67 
Second Grade – 65 
Third Grade – 55 
Fourth Grade – 41 
Fifth Grade – 59 
 
TOTAL:   388 
 
 
 
Progress reports were sent home May 5th. School newsletters were sent home on May 13th.  
 
OES recently honored our school nurse, Karen Huffman, on National Association of School 
Nurse’s Day. “Nurse Karen” spends a significant amount of time on our campus. She trains 
faculty members on a variety of health related topics as well as distributing medicines and 
consulting with parents regarding our students’ well-being. She is vital to the day-to-day 
functions of educating and caring for our children. 
 
Recently San Angelo’s KLST sports newscasters challenged our Fourth graders to a game of 
Dodge-Bee. They also challenged one of our 5th graders to a cup-stacking event. Ozona students 
were victorious in both events.  Not only was this a fun activity, it also met with CATCH grant 
requirements as well as career awareness in the field of media and broad-cast journalism. 
 
On May 10th, the fourth graders went on a guided tour of the Alamo. This trip was a culmination 
activity based on 4th grade TEKS and state history.  Their teachers reported that our students 
represented Ozona well.  
 
The last installment of our participation with the Literature through Music Program featured the 
book, The Best Mariachi in the World by J.D. Smith. Candice Wells, a retired school 
administrator and music teacher, is an active member of the San Angelo Symphony Guild. 
 
 
 
 
 


